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Chair Morikawa, Vice Chair Kobayashi, and Members of the House Committee on Human 
Services. 
 
I am Major General Arthur J. Logan, State Adjutant General and the Director of the Hawaii 
Emergency Management Agency.  I am providing comments about House Bill 1971. 
 
Under HRS 127A Emergency Management, the counties are the first responders to accidents, 
emergencies and other events.  The Hawaii Emergency Management Agency (HI-EMA) 
becomes involved when the counties ask for support. 
 
The proposed Silver Alert program could mirror the existing Maile Amber Alert program run by 
county police departments. HI-EMA has worked with county agencies during Maile Amber 
Alerts. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to provide comments about House Bill 1971. 
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Edward Thompson, III

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 8:50 AM
To: HUStestimony
Cc: breaking-the-silence@hotmail.com
Subject: *Submitted testimony for HB1971 on Feb 4, 2016 08:30AM*

HB1971
Submitted on: 2/1/2016
Testimony for HUS on Feb 4, 2016 08:30AM in Conference Room 329

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position Present at Hearing
Dara Carlin, M.A. Individual Support No

Comments:

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly identified, or
directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to the committee prior to the
convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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